
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

EFRAG 

Attn. EFRAG Technical 

Group 

35 Square de Meeûs 

B-1000 Brussels 

Belgique 

 

 

Our ref : AdK 

Direct dial :  Tel.: (+31) 20 301 0391 / Fax: (+31) 20 301 0302 

Date : Amsterdam, 1 March 2011 

Re     : EFRAG’s supplement to draft comment letter ED Hedge Accounting 

 

 

Dear members of the EFRAG Technical Expert Group, 

 

The Dutch Accounting Standards Board took notice of your supplement to your draft 

comment letter to the IASB regarding Exposure Draft Hedge Accounting (ED) as issued in 

January 2011. 

 

We refer to our comment letter dated 1 March in which we indicate that hedge accounting 

should also be feasible in connection with ‘sub-LIBOR’ financial instruments as we do not 

see limitations when such instruments have been hedged in accordance with an entity’s risk 

management strategy. We concur with your view that – given the importance of these types of 

hedging transactions and in the light of the objective of the hedge accounting proposals – the 

IASB should reconsider this issue. 

 

We will be pleased to give you any further information that you may require. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Hans de Munnik 

Chairman Dutch Accounting Standards Board 

 


